
 
Good evening, Little Pirate Families!  This is Rebecca Smith your Principal at Emma 
Love Hardee Elementary, and this is Ashleigh Clark your Assistant Principal.  
 
We had another amazing week at ELH! Look at what is coming up this week… 
 
On Monday, August 28th, we are kicking off Emma Love’s biggest and best 
fundraiser…the FUN RUN!  Students will be coming home with information on how to 
get donations and pledges. The theme this year is “World Changer Workshop at Emma 
Love.” We have some fun challenges planned each day.  If you haven’t already, you 
can get ready for our FUN RUN right now by registering online at mybooster.com.  Last 
year, we made over $35,000 and we are hoping for another successful fundraiser.   
 
Don’t forget about our Back-to-School Night at Emma Love this Thursday, August 31st.   
Families will be able to visit their Little Pirate Classrooms from 5:00-7:00 PM.  Please 
arrive prior to 6:45 PM to maximize your time in visiting ELH.  Hoping to see all our Little 
Pirate Families.  
  
Then, on Friday, September 1st, we will have our Spirit Day!! Wear your ELH spirit wear 
or our school colors blue and yellow and your class could win the spirit stick and 
popcorn this month.  Don’t forget, ELH Spirit Days take place on the first Friday of every 
month.  
 
Lastly, don’t forget if your Little Pirate is not feeling well and is running a fever, please 
keep them home until they are fever-free.   
 
If you have any questions, please call the front office.  
Thanks, and goooo Little Pirates. 

 


